
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
Matthew 5:16

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 8
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are all really excited to welcome Lucy Renshall to 

St. Mary’s next week. On Wednesday 9
th

November please can ALL 

children wear school PE kit. (White t-shirt, black joggers/shorts 

and school jumper on top) Sponsorship forms for the event also 

need to be  returned by Wednesday 9
th

November.

On Friday we will be walking to church to join with 

the village’s Remembrance service. Please may I ask that all 

children return their permission slips for this activity by Monday 

7
th

November. Children in Cherry Class will stay in school with 

Lesley for an age appropriate act of remembrance.

Well done to the children who have returned 

Christmas card entries . Entries  are due in on Wednesday and 

should be on A5 paper with the theme ‘Follow the Star’.

Finally, if you are able to support hearing the 

children read, please do let us know. We  want to ensure that all 

of our pupils continue to flourish in their reading  and having 

a team of volunteers will ensure this continues to happen.

Many thanks

Mrs. NR Brennan

For the first part of the term Cherry class will be 
learning about Autumn.
We have been looking at change in our outside 
environment and taking part in a leaf colour 
and shape hunt.
The children have enjoyed the indoor forest role 
play with the puppets , autumn stories and 
torches.
In our creative activities we have been exploring 
paint and colour mixing and autumn collage.
The acorns and conkers are being used in our 
Funky fingers, counting and comparing.



9th

November
Athlete event for all 
children.

10th

November
Nearly new sale 2:30 –
4pm

11th

November
Whole Academy walk to 
church.

24th

November
Grotto Photo’s

29th

November
Parent book look 2:45pm 
onwards.

25th

November
Miquill’s tasting drop in 
session. Parents 
welcome 3pm

1st

December
Sycamore leading 
worship 2:30pm parents 
welcome.

1st

December 
PTA Disco

2nd

December 
Non-uniform day for 
Chocolate donations

5th

December
Cherry, Willow, and Oak 
trip to Lichfield 
Cathedral.

8th

December
Rocksteady Concert 
2:30pm

13th

December
Nativity 2pm

14th 
December 

Nativity 2pm

15th

December 
Christmas Stalls 3:15 –
4:30pm

15th

December 
Carol concert

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Layla B

Willow Linkon

Oak Lewis

Silver Birch Iris

Sycamore Sophia

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore
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